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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Zeolite, due to its unique molecular structure, has
attracted great attention for its use in hydrogen storage,
heavy metals, and wastewater recovery in recent decades.
The functionalization of zeolite has also progressed into
doping or support with other metal oxides for the
improvement of performance efficiency.

Additionally, zeolite is widely used in biomedicine. Its
unique porous structure and adsorption properties give it
unique advantages in many medical fields, such as heavy
metal and toxin absorption, anti-oxidation, separation and
purification of biomacromolecules, and drug carriers.

This Special Issue welcomes original research articles and
reviews in accordance with the listed keywords.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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